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You

WEEKLY PUZZLE

Let’s get our brains warmed up with a quick riddle. Can you solve it?

What well-known phrase is represented by the graphic below?

RESPECT RESILIENCE RESPONSIBILITY EXCELLENCE AMBITION
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MARY AND KELSY
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Massive congratulations to Mary Jackson and 

Kelsy Crainie who have been selected to play 

for Kilmarnock Women’s first-team squad!

They’ve been working hard all season and 

have definitely impressed while on the pitch 

for the under-18’s. They are the first players to 

graduate from the club’s academy and now 

take a permanent position on the team.

Well done!



SCOTTISH CUP
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Well done to the U14's Grange Academy 

football team on reaching the Quarter Finals of 
the Scottish Cup!

The result was a fantastic 2 – 0 to Grange 

against St Andrew’s Secondary

Goal scorers were: McKenzie A. and Evan D.

Player of the Match: Aidan D.



S1 READATHON
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To help us celebrate World Book Day, all S1 pupils are going to spend a full week in 

English reading for pleasure.

From the 27th February until the 3rd of March, S1 English time will be a sponsored 

"Readathon". It means we can all enjoy our own choice of books, comics, 

magazines, newspapers, audiobooks or even websites while raising money for the 

Read for Good Charity, supporting children in hospital.

The money you raise helps to buy brand new books and story-teller visits for seriously 

ill children.

Whether you're reluctant to read or enthusiastic about literature, the focus of the 

week will be on having fun with reading!

Your English teacher will share all the details with you this week.



S1 – S3 INTER-HOUSE GIRLS NETBALL
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The next round of inter-house sport takes place today (20th) and 

tomorrow (21st) in the PE Games Hall at lunch.

All S1 - 3 Netball players can attend or anyone who would like to try 

Netball.

Games will start at 1:30, so grab some lunch and come down to take 

part (either in PE kit or school uniform).

The winning team will get 20 house points and the chance to play 

against a staff select team on Tuesday lunchtime (tomorrow).

Any questions, please ask Mr Alldridge or Miss Shankland.



DEAN THISTLE GIRLS FOOTBALL TEAM
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Congratulations to all our Grange girls 

who were presented with medals and 

trophies on the 6th of February!

The team were even treated to a night of 

bowling after the awards ceremony.

Well done to everyone involved!



JUNIOR CHOIR PERFORMANCE

Thank you to our Junior Choir who performed for a local community 

group recently. They were a credit to the school and performed 

brilliantly. They have been invited back to entertain in the future.



READER’S CUP COMPETITION
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Every year, Grange Academy takes part in the 
Reader’s Cup competition.

This is a book-themed quiz where we compete 

against other schools from across East Ayrshire to 

see who will take home the trophy. 

Last year, thanks to our fantastic team of readers, 

Grange came in 1st place!

We want to make it 2 years in a row, so Miss Cooper 

will be coming round S1 and S2 English classes today 

to give a bit more info, and take names of pupils 

who are interested in trying out for the 2023 team.



WHO CARES? SCOTLAND
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“Who Cares? Scotland” is an advocacy service in 

East Ayrshire. They work with young people up to 

the age of 26. 

Check out the posters on the next slide for 

information about two sessions which are 

available to our pupils.

Visit the website at: www.WhoCaresScotland.org

or see Ms Bonnar for more details.

http://www.whocaresscotland.org/
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S2 pupils enjoyed learning about different aspects of Chinese culture at our Chinese 
New Year celebration workshops, including paper cutting, using chopsticks, singing 

Chinese songs, and practising Chinese Kung Fu.



THANKS TO HARRY, STRUAN, CALEB & JACK WHO HELPED WITH THE 
MUSIC, AND THANKS TO THE M.L. AMBASSADORS AND MANDARIN 
PUPILS WHO HELPED WITH THE EVENT AND THE PHOTO BOOTH.



CHINESE LUNCH CLUB
Wednesday 

1:10 - 1:55

G158

As S2 pupils enjoyed the activities at Chinese New Year 

workshops, we are adding two new items for lunch club. 

We have limited space for Kung Fu and Dance, so please 
speak to Mrs Jiang for more information.

• Chinese paper folding (origami) and paper cutting

• Chinese traditional calligraphy
• Chinese Kung Fu (new)

• Chinese dance (new)



ANTI-SOCIAL BEHAVIOUR - LEISURE

RESPECT RESILIENCE RESPONSIBILITY EXCELLENCE AMBITION

There have been reports from leisure staff regarding a 

spike in anti-social behaviour during evenings and 

weekends on campus.

Moving forward, these incidents will be viewed by 

school staff/campus police on CCTV and potential 

police action will be taken.

Please take pride and be respectful of our campus 

and the staff working within in it.
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SUPPORTED STUDY
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A reminder of the Supported Study availability:

Homework Club
After school every Tuesday and Wednesday in the library

(open to S1 – S6)

Study Café
After school every Thursday in the library

(open to S4 – S6)

e-Sgoil
Register here: https://www.e-sgoil.com/study-support/#ss

(open to S4 – S6)

https://www.e-sgoil.com/study-support/#ss
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BSL SIGN OF THE WEEK
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“Pancake”

Mime flipping a pancake in 

a pan

“Pancake Tuesday”

“Tuesday”

Tap your middle finger and 

thumb together twice



WEEKLY PUZZLE

Did you get it right?

RESPECT RESILIENCE RESPONSIBILITY EXCELLENCE AMBITION

Just around the corner



HAVE A GREAT WEEK, GRANGE.

WORK HARD.

BE KIND.

RESPECT RESILIENCE RESPONSIBILITY EXCELLENCE AMBITION


